
Amsterdam: Serbian Cinematography Day
Tuesday, 02 June 2015.

The “Network” organization for the promotion of Serbian art and culture in the
Netherlands hosted, in cooperation with the Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in The Hague,
the third Serbian Cinematography Day in Amsterdam on 31 May 2015. The event was opened
with the introductory remarks by Ambassador Petar Vico of Serbia, followed by the screening of
films “See you in Montevideo” and “Dying Away”. This cultural event drew considerable
attention of both Dutch and Serbian audiences.  
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